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NOTICE OF REDUCED POWER

On June 27, 2017, Word of God Fellowship, Inc. (“WOGF”), licensee of WHWD-LD (Fac ID 67958)
(“Station”) received a notice from T-Mobile of intent to begin 600 MHz operations on October 31, 2017.
Pursuant to that notice and the Commission’s June 2017 Public Notice, WOGF filed a request for an STA
to relocate its operations to the channel specified in its displacement application, which the Commission
granted on August 29, 2017. See LMS File No. 0000029373.

Although WOGF intended to complete the Station’s relocation before T-Mobile commenced operations,
issues with the station’s tower site prevented it from doing so. Accordingly, the Station went silent on
March 8, 2018. The issues at the Station’s tower site have now been resolved, and concurrent herewith,
WOGEF is re-filing its application for a Legal STA to resume temporary operations on Channel 15.



